
The Buffalo Election for the Next Mayor- What Are Your Thoughts? 

We would like to Interview YOU!!! 

 

Black Rose Production House and Front Rowe Films presents 

3 BUFFALOS 

 
Jeremy Rowe, a lifelong Buffalo resident, has an idea for a film project presenting public opinion 

and you are invited to be in it! 
 

In between calling plays, coaching basketball full time throughout the Buffalo community, 
Jeremy Rowe often converses with Buffalo, NY residents about the mayoral race. He came to 
the conclusion that much of the city’s population is divided in threes! One third is firmly behind 

Mayor Byron Brown, happy with how the current mayor has represented the city. One third is all 
for primary winner India Walton, yearning for the changes that Walton promises. There is also 

another third, made up of individuals that either do not like either candidate, or don’t really seem 
to care because they don’t see Buffalo being helped by either candidate. 

 
At this point, Rowe contacted his family member and filmmaker Korey Green (The Forgotten 

City 2006, The Romans 2014,The Blackness Project 2018). He pitched the idea of interviewing 
Buffalo residents on how they feel about the upcoming mayoral race Brown vs Walton. 

Green simply said “Okay, let’s do it!” 
 

From this idea we present: “3 Buffalos” This film project will be an interactive documentary that 
focuses on views from the 3 different perspectives: supporters of Brown, supporters of Walton, 

and the undecided. 
 

The ONE-TIME open filming date is September 17, 2021, 1pm-5pm, at the Buffalo Green 
Room, 2495 Main Street, Suite 460, Buffalo, NY 14214. 

 
If you would like to be interviewed to share your story or voice your opinion, please 

email 3buffalosdocumentary@gmail.com to schedule an interview timeslot on Sept 17th! 
If you cannot make this date, just email us that you’re interested and we will send you a 
questionnaire to fill out. You can self-record your interview and send it to us (5 minute 

maximum). 
It is due no later than September 27th. 

 
When scheduling an interview or submitting your self-recorded video, please put in the subject 

of email your choice (Brown, Walton, or undecided). 
Our producers will respond with any additional information. 

 
This documentary is set to be released before 11/2/2021. 

 
We will no longer accept interviews after 09/27/21. 

 
Thank you, we look forward to listening and sharing YOUR voices! 

mailto:3buffalosdocumentary@gmail.com

